

September 14, 2023

To: Dickinson City Commission

Re: City appointment of CVB Board member

Matthew Galibert, Dickinson City Planner, has been approved by the Dickinson Convention & Visitors Bureau Board of Directors to join the organization.

Kristi Schwartz's term had expired, and she had resigned her Board of Directors position. Her Board position represented the downtown Dickinson interests. The CVB Board feels that Matthew's knowledge and connections to the downtown development will be valuable to the CVB.

The Convention & Visitors Bureau Board of Directors asks the City Commission to approve his appointment. His relationship and knowledge of city downtown planning will enhance the hospitality industry of Dickinson.

Sincerely,

Terri Thie

Executive Director











